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Engineers on the USS 
Forrestal (CV-59), 
undergoing repairs at 
the Philadelphia Naval 
Shipyard, had been 
concerned about some 
leaks between the 
water boxes and the 
tubesheets on their 
main steam 
condensers.

The Design Division at 
the Shipyard called in 
the ENECON 
Engineering Team.  
CeramAlloy was used 
to seal all the joints 
and seams on the 
condenser.

All surfaces were 
thoroughly cleaned 
and roughened.  
ENECON CeramAlloy 
was then applied to 
completely 
encapsulate and seal 
these critical 
areas and to protect 
them from the 
aggressive sea water.
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US Aircraft Carrier Solves
Condenser Problems With

ENECON CeramAlloy...
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